CIRCULARTO ALL CHAMBERS

21 December 2015
Circ. 6 of 2015

Office closure during Christmas and New Year

I am directed to inform you that, following Christmas and New Year leave arrangements notified
by H.M. Government of Gibraltar, and in exercise of the powers in him vested by Rule 5(1)(iv) of
the Supreme Court Rules 2000, the Chief Justice has ordered that the Registry be closed on the
24 December 2015 at 11.30am, 29 December 2015, 30 December 2015 and 31 December 2015.

(In addition, the 28 December 2015 and 1 January 2016 are Public Holidays and the Registry will

also be closed on those dates.)
The Registry will re-open on 4 January 2016.

For any urgent matters please contact the Registrar at registrar@judiciary.gi.

H Cumbo (Ms)
Chief Executive
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